
        
August 25, 2021 

 
Good afternoon!! 
 

Hope everyone is staying cool!! Things have calmed down here at St. James. 
The audit is finished, and everything was fine.  A few “housekeeping” chores 
were needed by the Vestry, but other than that all is good. The bishop’s visit 
went smoothly and ended with a wonderful coffee hour by the hospitality 
committee. 

 
 

THIS WEEK’S COFFEE HOUR HOST ~ 
Decorations by Jane Donoho. Our coffee hour host this week is Jane Ellen 
Wiles.  It will be a treat to see her! 
If you haven’t been contacted already – Jane Donoho is making calls to fill in 
the coffee hour scheduled.  
If you have a special occasion or event that you would like to celebrate at 
coffee hour, please contact Jane at 740-453-0150. 

 

   ALTAR FLOWERS ~ 
Altar flowers this week are given to the Glory of God and in thanksgiving by 
Pat and Mindy Rush.  

There is only one week left open if you want to sponsor the altar flowers.  
The week of October 24th is still open. 
 
 

THIS WEEK SUNDAY, AUGUST 29 ~ 
Our chalicer for both the 8:00 and 10:00 be Dianne Ischy. Lectors are Dianne 
(8:00) and Lee Donoho (10:00). The tellers are Eleanor Bailey and Barbara 
Saunders. The ushers will be Barbara White and Eleanor Bailey with Susan 
Benson caring for the Altar. Tyson Kumorowski will be our cantor 

 
 

 
 



THE FRIENDSHIP DINNER is scheduled for this Saturday, august 28. 
Please let Susan know if you’re interested in volunteering.  
 
FRIENDSHIP DINNERS BY SUSAN BENSON ~ 
 

The July 31st Friendship Dinner was a celebration of Christmas in July. 
This was our first in-person dinner in 16 months. We celebrated with a picnic 
dinner for our guests and following their dinner they could choose an 
ornament from our July Christmas tree. We served 56 meals at a cost of 
$3.04 per meal.  We look forward to an increase in the number of guests as 
word-of-mouth spreads that we are back open for in-person dining. 

Thank you to all of our volunteers who helped to prepare, serve, and 
cleanup after the meal.  It was delightful to have so many volunteers serving 
this meal. There were lots of smiles and it was joyful fun just being together 
again. 

Our August Friendship Dinner will be August 28. There is a sign-up sheet 
in the undercroft on the bulletin board if you would like to volunteer.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

August 
25  Grace Schooley 
26 Lee Donoho 
30 Mindy Rush 

September 
 4 Stephanie Preston 
 6 Lynn Linn 
 6 Dawnell Graham 
 7 Rick Hoskinson 
13 Jordan Fitz 
14 David Schubach 
19 Janet Stewart 
 Matthew Rice (John and Susan Benson’s son-in-law) 
29 Anthony Gillespie 
30 Barbara Saunders 
 

 

September 
 

14 Mike & Jane Ellen Wiles 
19 Charles & Janet Stewart 
26 Matthew & Kimberly Rice 
30 Beth and Bob Burton 
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